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The	Board	of	Directors	of	the	DC	Hall	of	Fame	realizes	that	this	is	a	very	
uncertain	and	uneasy	time	for	many,	because	we	do	not	know	the	pace	
or	scope	of	additional	Coronavirus	COVID-19	cases	in	the	DMV	area.	Our	
number	one	goal	is	to	keep	everyone	safe	during	this	time.	Therefore,	
the	DC	Hall	of	Fame	Society	has	decided	to	postpone	its	20th	Annual	
Awards	Program.	The	program	will	not	be	held	on	Sunday,	April	19th	
at	the	National	Press	Club.	
		
As	we	learn	more	information	from	government	and	health	officials,	we	
will	secure	a	later	date	in	the	2020	calendar	year,	to	induct	our	
Honorees	into	the	DC	Hall	of	Fame	Society.	Individuals	and	
organizations	that	have	already	bought	tickets,	ads	or	sponsorships	for	
April	19th	will	have	their	purchases	honored	at	the	rescheduled	event.		
It	is	our	sincere	hope	that	you	will	be	able	to	attend	the	gala	when	it	is	
rescheduled.	
	
As	soon	as	the	government	and	health	officials	have	evidence	to	show	
that	it	is	safe	for	large	groups	of	people	to	gather	in	one	space,	we	will	
work	with	the	National	Press	Club	to	secure	a	date	for	the	awards	gala.	
Once	the	new	date	is	scheduled,	we	will	immediately	reach	out	to	the	
inductees,	family	members,	friends,	and	supporters.	
	
While	we	are	thrilled	to	induct	the	newest	members	to	the	DC	Hall	of	
Fame	Society,	your	safety	is	our	number	one	concern.	We	apologize	for	
any	scheduling	inconveniences	that	this	may	cause.	We	will	continue	to	
monitor	the	situation	and	plan	accordingly.	Thank	you	for	your	
understanding	and	thank	you	for	your	support	in	helping	to	keep	
everyone	safe	during	this	time.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	matter,	please	contact	us	at	
202-798-1998	or	email:	wdchalloffame@gmail.com	


